
 

  

 
 

Tuesday 30th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Important staffing update 
 
We wanted to inform you about a change happening within our school community over the coming 
months. 
 
I am pleased to announce that Mrs. Stonier has been appointed as the Vice Principal of St. Wilfrid’s 
Catholic Academy, starting after Easter. We are really pleased that Mrs. Stonier will remain within 
the Newman Catholic Collegiate, and our collegiate family will continue to benefit from her teaching 
and leadership expertise. Although Mrs. Stonier’ s departure leaves a vacancy, we have already 
begun the process of recruiting a new Head of School for Our Lady of Grace. The position has been 
advertised. During the summer term, the Collegiate will provide support to ensure continuity for 
our school.  
 
I know you will join me in congratulating Mrs. Stonier on her new appointment and in thanking her 
for all she has contributed to our school community, always focusing on supporting every individual 
child in the best way possible.  
 
Your sincerely  
 
Mrs Rathbone  
Principal 
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